Burnaby Tennis Club
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, December 18, 2013
Present      
 Larry Melnyk – President                       
Graham Youde, Operations                                                            

 David Pel – Director at Large/Treasurer   
George McLachrie – Membership Director  

Susan Youde – Social

Val Cuthbert – Secretary
Absent 
Barbara Dochery – Junior Development
Approval of draft agenda
Graham moved that the draft agenda be approved.   George seconded the motion.  Motion approved. 

Adoption of the Minutes from November 20th, 2013  
Dave moved that the minutes be adopted.  Val seconded the motion.  Motion approved.   

Misc. Item 

Larry thanked Lori for organizing the Christmas dinner for the board members.

Change to Club Year End

The club year end will change to August 31st year end.  The revenue will match the expenses with the date change.  

A budget meeting will be held on December 30th at 2:00 p.m.

Financial Statements 

David handed out the Financial Statement for review.  Copy attached. 
February AGM/Positions open for election, agenda

The following positions will become open for election at the Annual General Meeting in February. 

President, Vice President, Director at Large, Operations Manger, Membership Director, Social Director, Ladies League Director, Men’s League Director and Tournaments Director.   Job descriptions should be sent out on the positions ahead of time. 
Larry will circulate the AGM agenda and positions available well in advance of the AGM.  
Action Item:  Board members are to send Larry a report on their key activities for their positions for inclusion at the AGM.  

Clubhouse Interior Upgrades 

Larry recommended getting some ideas/quotes on cost for upgrades to the club. 

Membership Data related to Burnaby Residents 

George has organized the collection of data to meet the requirements of the City of Burnaby to increase the membership of Burnaby residents.  He will have the data by January.  

Next Meeting – January 15, 2014
